
 
DATE:  September 9, 2020 
 
TO:   Milwaukee Common Council    
   Economic & Community Development Committee 
 
FROM:  Larry Hoffman, Ph.D. 
   3476-A N. Dousman St., Milwaukee 53212 
 
RE:   Item 13.  Annexation of Territory to Historic King Drive BID (File #200377) 

    
 
I wish to give oral testimony.  I am concerned that the property owners, both residential and 
business, in the area proposed for annexation may not have been given (a) enough of the necessary 
facts about the proposal to make a wise decision or (b) sufficient notice or time to discuss the pros 
and cons with the BID staff, BID directors, or City staff.   
 
Thank you, 

Larry Hoffman 
 


